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The State of the Administrative State: What has Changed for 
SEC/CFTC Practitioners since Loper Bright and What 
Comes Next
Presented by the Chicago Bar Association's Futures & Derivatives Law Committee and 
Securities Law Committee

September 19, 2024

Financial Markets and Regulation Partner and Co-Chair Dan Davis will speak on "The State of the 
Administrative State: What has Changed for SEC/CFTC Practitioners since Loper Bright and What 
Comes Next" at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 19. Panelists will discuss the state of the 
administrative state under the current Supreme Court.

Learn more about the State of the Administrative State: What has Changed for SEC/CFTC 
Practitioners since Loper Bright and What Comes Next.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Daniel J. Davis
+1.202.625.3644
daniel.davis@katten.com

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT

https://katten.com/
https://learn.chicagobar.org/
https://learn.chicagobar.org/
https://katten.com/daniel-davis
mailto:daniel.davis@katten.com

